04/19/2018 12:09:59 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: Staff can send a link to the live audio stream of the 26 April meeting to the WG mailing list.

04/19/2018 12:10:35 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: Note that the Council is NOT expected to act or decide on 26 April; it is intended as an update from Susan as Council liaison.

04/19/2018 12:13:12 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: George has a hand up

04/19/2018 12:13:35 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: And Petter now as well, so George and Petter

- 04/19/2018 12:14:07 PM from Terri Agnew to All Participants: Jay has his hand up
- 04/19/2018 12:15:59 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: Hands in queue: Jay, George, Zak.

04/19/2018 12:24:52 PM from Petter Rindforth to All Participants:

The right sum is 10, there were 2 WG members filing comments by e-mail, but I think only one of those are counted in the 9.

- 04/19/2018 12:43:07 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: @Susan, we now have Zak, Phil and George in the queue.
- 04/19/2018 12:45:22 PM from Zak Muscovitch to All Participants: trying to unmute

04/19/2018 12:45:37 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants:

@Susan, yes - that is what staff understood from your and Heather's conclusions. Not a Final Report with formal consensus recommendations necessarily, but a report describing and clearly noting which recommendations look to have consensus and which may not.

04/19/2018 12:46:10 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants:

As noted in the Summary Report, the idea is that it can be modeled on the report from the cross community working group on use of country and territory names.

- 04/19/2018 12:51:00 PM from Poncelet Ileleji to All Participants: Hello All sorry for joining a bit late
- 04/19/2018 12:51:14 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: Next hands up - George and Petter (assuming Zak's is an "old" hand?)
- 04/19/2018 12:59:23 PM from Mary Wong to All Participants: @George, is your hand up a new hand?

04/19/2018 13:00:17 PM from Petter Rindforth to All Participants:

Good to send out a reminder to the full WG on the possibilities to send final comments, as well as info on the upcoming GNSO Councul meeting.

- 04/19/2018 13:01:42 PM from Petter Rindforth to All Participants: sorry, typo: GNSO Council
- 04/19/2018 13:03:10 PM from Zak Muscovitch to All Participants: Many thanks, All.
- 04/19/2018 13:03:15 PM from Poncelet Ileleji to All Participants: Byev all
- 04/19/2018 13:03:15 PM from Terri Agnew to All Participants: Please complet the WebEx Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NM82XJS